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29th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 

Everybody’s Talking About Jamie – Peacock Theatre, London’  
Thursday 21st March 2024 

  

NOMINATED FOR FIVE OLIVIER AWARDS INCLUDING BEST NEW MUSICAL  

Inspired by a true story, Everybody’s Talking About Jamie is the multi-award-winning hit 
musical for today. Jamie New is sixteen and lives on a council estate in Sheffield, he doesn’t 
quite fit in and is terrified about the future. Supported by his brilliant loving mum and surrounded 
by his friends, Jamie overcomes prejudice, beats the bullies and steps out of the darkness, into the 
spotlight.  
 

  
I am organising a trip to Peacock Theatre, London - to see a production of ‘Everybody’s Talking 
About Jamie’. The show commences at 7.30pm – and we will be leaving school at 4.30pm.  We 
will return to school by coach for approximately 11.15pm where students can be collected.  
  
  
The trip, including; travel, insurance and the theatre ticket will cost £38. It will be a wonderful 
enrichment experience for students studying drama. Tickets are limited as it is a very popular 
show and were only able to secure 40 tickets at this reduced price. Should this trip be over-
subscribed we will need to carry out a draw of names from a hat and anyone unsuccessful at 
getting a place will be issued a refund. We hope to arrive in London in time to stop for food 
before we reach the venue so they will need money for food or will need to bring a packed lunch 
with them. 
 
Payment can be made using ParentPay and should be received in full by Monday 26th February 
2024. Please contact jyoung@birchwoodhigh.org.uk if you require ParentPay login details. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns relating to any of the above information please do not 
hesitate to contact me at school or by email on: rgoddard@birchwoodhigh.org.uk. 
 
Your Sincerely 
 
Mrs R Goddard 
Expressive & Performance Art 
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